Board of Selectmen January 27, 2020

Present: Richard C. Edwards, Vice Chair; Kenneth S. Paul; and Kelley A. Collins, Town Administrator.

Also present were Philip A. Bruce, Director NH DNCR, Division of P&R; Christopher Gamache, NH Dept of Natural & Cultural Resources, Trail Bureau; and Robert Spoerl, Land Agent, NH DNCR, Division of Forest & Lands.

Mr. Edwards called the posted meeting to order at 2 p.m. Mr. Paul moved to enter Non Public Session under RSA 91-A:3, II (d). Mr. Edwards seconded the motion. Roll call vote: Mr. Paul – 'aye'; Mr. Edwards – 'aye'. The motion passed 2-0, and the Board immediately entered Non Public Session.

The Board returned to public session at 3:15 p.m. During the immediately preceding Non Public Session, discussion occurred regarding the Town's potential purchase or lease of Turntable Park.

Mr. Paul moved to adjourn at 3:15 p.m. Mr. Edwards seconded the motion, which passed 2-0.

Respectfully submitted, Toni Bodah, Secretary (from notes of K. Collins)

Approval of Minutes:

Xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx

Mark P. Duffy, Chair

Richard C. Edwards, Vice Chair

Kenneth S. Paul